
Full Roadway Closure Notice: 

Due to construction on the railway below, Honeywell Street will be fully closed during the following 
periods starting September 30, 2022 until October 2, 2022. Detour signage will be posted to direct 
vehicles, cyclists, and pedestrians around the work area. Honeywell Street is located between 
Northern Blvd. and Skillman Ave. 

The full closure hours are listed below: 

September 30th, 2022 @ 10pm – October 1st, 2022 @9am 

October 1st, 2022 @ 11pm – October 2nd, 2022 @7am 

If you have any comments or questions, please feel free to reach out to. 

Sophia Bitler  

Project Engineer 

T: 201-300-7567 

F: 973-684-1355 

E: SophiaB@rccmail.net 
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